
System Upgrade 

  During the month of 

September, we will be up-

grading our computer sys-

tem which is the first step 

needed in going live for 

our debit card and home 

banking programs. As you 

know, we have been on a 

batch system and it’s time 

to move  forward  in order 

for us to provide the best 

possible service to our 

members. You   voted us 

“Simply the Best Credit 

Union” in 2017 and  we 

thank you for it.  We will 

keep you updated on the 

progress as it  continues!! 

 Important Notice 

Our mobile deposit now has a restrictive endorsement  needed  to deposit 

your check. When signing the back and before your submit, please use one of 

these  endorsements:    1, For Mobile Deposit Only MERHO FCU or 2, Mobile 

Deposit MERHO FCU     

 

Do we have your current information? 

Please make sure we have your correct address, 

phone number, cell phone number and email    

address in the event that we need to contact 

you about your account. 

 

Did you know that members of your  

immediate family are eligible to join 

our credit union? Share the benefits 

of MERHO FCU and bring them in to 

open an account.   


